Rev. J. Cremin.

Dear Father Cremin,

I wonder if you would be kind enough to help me an a matter which has cropped up at this office. I am anxious to obtain a list of Catholic Clergy who would be interested to receive some of our publications, and whom we could ask to assist us by giving us the names of sympathisers in their parish etc. I have obtained a copy of the Catholic Directory, 1939, and if you would be kind enough to mark off the names of any of the Clergy who would be interested in this movement I shall forward the Directory to you. I realise that you are a busy man, but I hope that you may be able to find time to assist us. Of course, all we are interested in at present are those Clergy who are resident in the greater London area and nearby. I feel sure that you know a number of priests in this area who would be glad to hear from us. Trusting that you may be able to help me.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the